
16/10/2019 

MR Peter Stankovic 
97 Victor RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
peter.stankovic@tmc.transport.nsw.gov.au 

RE: DA2019/1078 - 95 B Victor Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

This development will impact on my property by obstructing a view to the ocean from my 
second floor and therefore devalue the price of my property. The assessment by Watermark 
Planning has not been conducted properly.
I'm happy to provide you with photos of the view to support this objection.
thanks
Peter 

Sent: 16/10/2019 3:57:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


